
       
Thursday, March 16, 2023 

Good morning, Ida High School!  

 
Junior Ida Early Middle College students- Your meeting scheduled for tomorrow 
has been postponed until Friday, 4/14.  

Seniors who plan on attending Monroe County Community College this Fall- The 
college is hosting a senior day on April 12th from 9AM-1PM. Lunch will be 
provided. Please check Mrs. Reaume's English Google Classroom to register for 
this event. 
 
The Drama Program needs some student volunteers interested in filming this 
weekend’s production of The Lightning Thief. Drama needs students who are 
willing to learn and have the availability to record all 3 days of performances.  If 
you are interested, please sign up in the office.   
 
Attention seniors: If you plan on attending the University of Toledo in the fall, 
there will be an informational Next Step Meeting on Tuesday, March 21st at 11:00 
in the library. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Ryan. 

Students who need to take the Accuplacer must sign up by 3/17. The sign up is in 
the office.  

Students: Tomorrow, Yearbook will be taking pictures during third hour in the 
media center for those who have been involved in clubs and organizations this 
school year.  

Yearbooks are still on sale for $80. There is a limited amount left to purchase at 
www.yearbookforever.com 

At this time, please stand to say the Pledge of Allegiance. I pledge allegiance…  

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.yearbookforever.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cnowak%40idaschools.org%7Cea35fc49207340affc0308db2576165a%7C880effbce83a4048a9b4ac2a4c0550f2%7C0%7C0%7C638144961339190534%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=R%2FWc%2BBDX6nUNW0B0EtxMV8NBwPyCKghK%2BLJNVAHBR6Y%3D&reserved=0

